
STRATHCLYDE PENSION FUND - PENSIONS IN PARTNERSHIP June 2022 
 

Year End 2021/22 
 
You should now have submitted your final I-
connect submissions for the year and returned 
your completed Compliance Certificate and 
Contribution Reconciliation sheet.  
 
If we issue any historical data queries to you, 
please respond to them as soon as possible.  
 
This will allow us to issue as many accurate 
Pension Updates as possible by 31st August 
deadline. 
 
SPF-AGM 2022 
 
Our AGM this year, which was scheduled for 
22nd June, has been postponed until a later 
date.  Further details to follow. 
 
For Reference  
 
The LGPC has published bulletin 224 and 
bulletin 225.  
 
224: 
This is a special Scottish edition which goes into 
some detail on the recently issued LGPS 
(Scotland) Amendment Regulations 2022. 
These include: 

• Changes to actuarial valuations 
• Termination assessments 
• Employer flexibilities 

 

225: 
• Various updates, though mostly for 

England & Wales. 

In this issue: 
• Year End 2021/22 
• SPF-AGM 2022 
• For Reference  
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https://lgpslibrary.org/assets/bulletins/2022/224.pdf
https://lgpslibrary.org/assets/bulletins/2022/225.pdf

